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PURPOSE:  
N. Main Street Study update and presentation on interim improvements to the existing crosswalk on N. Main 
Street at Hillcrest Pl (Brown Truck Brewery). 
 
BACKGROUND:   
The City of High Point has contracted with Kimley Horn and Associates to study N. Main Street from 
Lexington Avenue to Church Street to provide recommendations for pedestrian safety improvements, 
streetscape improvements, speed reduction strategies, and complete street concepts.  The study will be 
completed in late 2023.  As an interim measure they have provided three different levels of crosswalk crossings 
that could be installed at this crosswalk.  The presentation will provide information on these potential interim 
improvements and staff recommendations for installation.  These treatments will improve pedestrian safety at 
this location until a large more comprehensive project is constructed. 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:  
Transportation staff requests that we move forward with the installation of the recommended improvements. 
 
 


